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Hong Chi Children Home (Pine House, Little House and Santa House) ™~ i ~ ﬁl{ﬁ

Date: 28 June 2007
Mr. Arnold Yeung
Managing Director
AMG Wealth Co.
Dear Mr. Yeung,

Letter of Appreciation

We would like to express our gratitude to the donation of HK$3043.9 from the
fundraising function of your respectable Company to Hong Chi Children Home
supporting the children’s facilities and training programmes.

With your support, we have been able to provide subsidized programmes and training to
our children with mild grade mental handicap developing their potentials and growing
in self-confidence..

We surely believe that your donation will enrich the quality of life of the children under
our care. We cordially welcome you and your staff to continue to visit us and share the
achievement of the learning classes and programs sponsored by your donation.

On this occasion, may I also extend my heartfelt thanks to you and your colleagues for
your services to our children frequently during these years and we surely believed that
our children have kept a wonderful and beautiful memory for the time being with you
all.

It is our pleasure to thank you and extend our sincere appreciation for the donation
altogether with your love and care shown to the children. We look forward to your
continuous support in the future.

Yours sincerely,
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‘vonne Chan
Manager
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